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Year 6 London Residential  

June 17th - 18th 2025 

24th October 2024 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

We are excited to share our plans for the Year 6 residential trip in June 2025. Based on the 

positive feedback we received, we believe this will be a wonderful experience for the 

children. 

The trip will take place from Monday, 17th June to Tuesday, 18th June. We will be staying 

at the Royal National Hotel in Russell Square and traveling by minibus to London. During 

our stay, we will use the Underground to explore the city. Highlights of the trip include a ride 

on the London Eye, a West End theatre performance, dinner in Covent Garden and visits to 

both the Science Museum and the National Gallery. 

The total cost of the trip is £230, which covers all travel, accommodation, and meals with the 

exception of a potential stop at McDonald’s on the way home! 

Payments can be made via Scopay either in full or in instalments, with the final balance due 

by 23rd May2025. 

We kindly ask that you provide permission and pay the deposit by 8th November 2024 to 

secure your child’s place. 

We are confident this trip will be a cherished memory for the children as they near the end of 

their primary school journey. 

Kind regards 

Mrs. P Kossowicz 

Head teacher 

 

 


